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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: March 14, 2023 

SUBJECT: March P&Z Packet 

The following actions were taken at the March P&Z meeting: 

 A public hearing was held regarding a text amendment to chapter 65 
(Zoning) regarding defining & limiting tiny houses. 

 P&Z Commission voted on the text amendment and recommended 
approval by a unanimous decision.  

If you have questions on these items, please get in touch with me at 243-2300 or 
lmiller@jacksonmo.org. 

 


